Institute of Space Technology

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
Pre-Qualification of Firms for ISO 9001:2015 Certification
The Institute of Space Technology (IST), Islamabad intends to invite proposals for prequalification from well renowned, experienced and accredited certification firm for the ISO 9001:2015 system certification.
Sealed proposals should be mailed through courier/registered post at the address given below. It must be ensured that the same reaches our office well in time as late offers will not be considered. Details of bidding documents are available at IST website www.ist.edu.pk free of cost.
PRE-QUALIFICATION CRITERIA

1. The interested firms will be pre-qualified by a committee on the basis of detailed RFP requirements/documents.

2. Documentary proof will be required for satisfactory performance/ execution of similar tasks in near past.

3. Technically qualified firms will be invited for Financial Bids.
Applications with covering letter on Firm’s letterhead along with above mentioned information and supporting documents complete in all respects, should reach IST Islamabad at 1400 Hrs on 10th June, 2022. Bids/Proposals will be open on same day at 1500Hrs. This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk
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	Additional Director (QEC) 

Institute of Space Technology-1, 

Islamabad Highway, Near Toll Plaza, Islamabad.

Phone No: 051- 9075493 or 051 – 9075737
Fax No: 051 – 9273310


